
The students have settled well into their classroom routine and

over the term have enjoyed the many opportunities to engage

in a range of hands on and differentiated learning activities.

Some of the highlights for this term include participating in Fit

Futures and learning new games and skills, drumming with Mr

Jarrah, participating in the K-2 and 3-6 cross country and

completing artwork for Harmony Day and Autism Awareness

Day.

SUPPORT UNIT IN TERM 1

Some of the students had the opportunity to work with Peter Dawe, the Lead Youth

Community Greening Coordinator from the Botanical Gardens. They participated in his

hands-on greening project, the students and Mr Carr created a very colourful and

vibrant garden near the Community Hub. The students have also taken responsibility

for taking care and maintaining this garden.

The students in the Support Unit happily returned to school in 2025 and were excited

to see the familiar staff and their friends. We welcomed the following new students to

our classes and their families to FWPS: Ibrahim, Elissa, Tolin, Azka, Mai, Ali, Markus,

Carter, Ashur, Danny, Azka and Drae.

K/6C staff and students look after the vegetable garden and worm farm near the

Community Cottage. They look forward to watering the garden and have lots of fun

looking after the vegetable garden and newly established garden near the Community

Cottage. The students look forward to picking any vegetables that are ripe and sharing

them with their class and families.


